
Murton Parish Neighbourhood Plan Working Party

Report prepared for the Murton Parish Council meeting 
on March 8th 2023

1. The CYC officers from the Strategic Policy Group, who are liaising with us, have sent us comments on the first set of Policies in Section 6 of the draft Neighbourhood Plan.  They are extensive and informative and they incorporate the proposed Modifications to the Local Plan.
We have begun work on these revisions.

2. The Parish Council has been invited to comment on the Modifications to the Local Plan produced by CYC following the examinations by the independent inspectors during 2022. Comments must be received by midnight, March 23rd.
We propose that the Working Party drafts a reply and circulates it for comment by members of the Parish Council and the resulting reply is sent to CYC by the Clerk.




